Determination under clause 7.9(2) of the Biodiversity Conservation Act 2016

I, Alison Curtin, A/Director South West, Biodiversity and Conservation Division of the Department of
Planning, Industry and Environment, under clause 7.9(2) of the Biodiversity Conservation Act 2016,
determine that based on the information provided in the BDAR waiver application dated 30 June
2020 it cannot be concluded that the proposed development is not likely to have any significant
impact on biodiversity values and therefore a Biodiversity Development Assessment Report is
required.

Proposed development means the development as described in Schedule 1.
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SCHEDULE 1 - Description of the proposed development

SSI-10055

Inland Rail - Albury to lllabo, generally within the existing main rail corridor between Albury
and lllabo.
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